
Why have inspections?
Proper enforcement of Fire Prevention and
Life Safety Codes is essential to identify and
correct potential hazards that could lead to
catastrophic loss of life and property.

What to Expect on Your
Inspection Day

In accordance with F lo r id a La w a nd
lo ca l o rdinance 2010-01, a Life Safety/ Fire
Inspection will be conducted on all applicable
lands and buildings within the Holley-
Navarre Fire District boundaries.

As a courtesy, the owner will be notified at least 48
hours in advance of the inspection date.

On your inspection day, please be sure to have an
owner, manager or other member of the
supervisory staff on duty. The Fire Inspector
must be able to access all rooms in the
building.

After the inspection, if violations are found, the
Fire Inspector will provide you with a list of
these violations and advise when he will be
back. The majority of violations found are
minor and are given thirty (30) days to be
repaired. If the violations pose a severe and
immediate threat, the Holley-Navarre Fire
District reserves the right to reduce the amount
of time required for abatement accordingly.
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Thirty days after the initial inspection, (or less
depending on the nature of the violations) the
Inspector will return for the first re-inspection.  No
prior notification is given for re-inspections.

The initial inspection and the first re-inspection are
performed free of charge. If, after the first re-
inspection, your business is still not in compliance, a
$25 dollar fee will be assessed and the following
fees will be levied for each subsequent inspection.

Second Re-Inspection $50
Third Re-Inspection $100
Fourth Re-inspection $250

If your business is still not in compliance
after the fourth re-inspection, you may be
issued a Notice to Appear. This requires a
mandatory court appearance for the responsible
party.

NOTE: Because Fire Inspectors may be
required to respond to fire-rescue situations,
inspections are subject to cancellation
without prior notice. In this case, a
representative of the department will contact
you to reschedule for a later date or time.

Life Safety
Inspections:

Protecting You and
Your Investment

Holley-Navarre Fire District
8618 Esplanade St
Navarre, FL 32566

For further assistance, call:
(850) 939-5236


